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4 April 2024 
 
Primary Care Access and GP Services Working Group – Final Report 
 

Ward(s):       All 
 
Portfolio:     Councillor G. Flint – Wellbeing, Leisure and Public Spaces 
 
 

The following report is the final report of the Primary Care Access and GP Services 
Working Group established on 27 July 2023. 
 

 

Recommendation: 
 
That the Committee consider the report and recommendations of the 
Working Group. 
 
 
 

Contact Officer: 

Jack Thompson 
Democratic Services Officer 
 01922 654196 
  Jack.Thompson@walsall.gov.uk 
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